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You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                       LETTERS HOME            

Tempest Photograph— Monday 20th September               Covid Advice — All  

Half Term — Friday 22nd October                             Administering Medicine — All     
 

WELCOME BACK  

We hope you all had a relaxing summer and are ready for the start of Autumn term. It was lovely to 

see all children looking smart in their school uniform and excited to see their friends.  
 

MENU 

Please find attached a copy of this terms lunch menu. All children in KS1 are entitled to a free school 

meal under government legislation. For pupils in KS2 and Nursery, school meals are charged at £2.40 

per meal. Can we please ask that payments are made in advance via our online system Parent Pay. If 

you do have a parent pay account, you can get an activation letter from the school office.  

We are also pleased to announce that we will be starting morning break again for Reception to Year 6 

from Tuesday 7th September, a copy of the break menu is attached. Break items can be paid for in 

cash when purchased at the school canteen.  
 

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

If you are looking for wrap around care, please contact Danielle at elton@pes-clubs.co.uk or contact 

the school office for more information about breakfast and after school club.  
 

ALL THAT JAZZ 

We are delighted to invite children in Years 2 to 6 to join Miss Halligan and Mrs Hodgson for ‘All that 

Jazz. All that Jazz will be a musical after school club that starts on Tuesday 14th September. A   

letter will be sent out early next week with more information on how your child can take part.  
 

MEDICATION  

A letter has been sent out this week regarding administering medication. If your child requires any 

form of medication, can you please ensure the letter is returned to school. All medication should now 

be handed into the school office and a form completed by an adult. Please note we can not accept any 

medication that has not got a pharmacy label with the child’s name and dosage, thank you.   
 

SCHOOL OFFICE 

The school office is open from 8am to 4pm Monday to Friday. If your child is absent from school can 

you please call 01244 667750 and leave a message on our absent line. If your child is being picked up 

by an adult who is not on their contact list or is going home with a friend can we please ask that you 

call the office and a message will be sent to your child’s teacher, thank you.  

 

W/C 6th September is Menu 1  

 


